
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

June 17, 2024

TOPIC: Nomination of Parent to Wayne RESA Parent Advisory Committee

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District nominate 
Ms. Kara Clarke for a three-year term on the Wayne RESA Parent Advisory Committee 
(PAC).  The three-year term will commence on the date the nomination is approved by 
the RESA Board.

RATIONALE:

This parent will serve as a special education representative for Livonia Public Schools.  
Each constituent local school districts Board of Education shall nominate at least one 
parent per the Michigan Administrative Rules for Special Education.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

None

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Maegan Sprow, Director of Student Services

EXHIBITS:


